
Public Hearing Scheduled 

Tuesday, September 12, 2017 

Mid-State Health Network (MSHN) has scheduled a public hearing to present and 
solicit comment on the FY18 Preliminary Budget and Service Plan.  The public 
hearing will take place Tuesday, September 12, 2017.  Interested citizens, 
community leaders, and stakeholders are encouraged to attend and provide 
comment. 
 

The hearing will be held: 

Tuesday, September 12, 2017, during the MSHN Board of Directors Meeting, from 
5:15 to 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will begin after the Consent Agenda portion of the 
Board Meeting, and will continue until all those present and wishing to comment 
are heard, at the Newaygo County Mental Health Center, 1049 Newell, White 
Cloud. 
 

For further information, or if you require special accommodations for accessibility 
or interpreter services, please call 517.253.7525 prior to the date of the hearing. 

 

 

 


